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When trading CFDs, an investor does not actually own the asset itself.
Instead, investors can trade derivative instruments such as CFDs, which track
the price of the actual asset (known as the “underlying asset”) Versus Trade.
Underlying assets could include stocks and commodities, among others.

CFDs trade using leverage so investors holding a losing position can get a
margin call from their broker. This requires that additional funds be
deposited to balance out the losing position. Leverage can amplify gains with
CFDs but leverage can also magnify losses. Traders are at risk of losing 100%
of their investment. The trader will also be charged a daily interest rate
amount if money is borrowed from a broker to trade.

CFDs are complex instruments and come with a high risk of losing money
rapidly due to leverage. 61% of retail investor accounts lose money when
trading CFDs with this provider. You should consider whether you understand
how CFDs work, and whether you can afford to take the high risk of losing
your money.
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There’s a wide range of CFD platforms out there, but not all of them are
suited for beginner CFD traders. If you are just getting started out and
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you’re looking for a CFD trading platform, check out my beginners guide for
trading forex and CFDs.

The best beginner’s platform for CFD trading is also eToro. If you’re new to
CFD trading, the eToro Academy provides a common sense introduction to the
strategy. CopyTrader gives you the chance to see how successful traders trade
CFDs.

FOREX.com is a trusted brand that delivers an excellent trading experience
for forex and CFDs traders across the globe. It offers a wide range of
markets and provides an impressive suite of proprietary platforms – alongside
limited access to MetaTrader. Read full review
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Online CFD trading has become increasingly popular in recent years, as
traders can trade from anywhere in the world, using a computer or mobile



device. Online CFD trading offers traders access to a wide range of
underlying assets, from a single trading platform, and the ability to trade
with leverage.

CFDs allow investors to easily take a long or short position or a buy and
sell position. The CFD market typically doesn’t have short-selling rules. An
instrument may be shorted at any time. There’s no borrowing or shorting cost
because there’s no ownership of the underlying asset.

CFD profits may be taxed as capital gains or as regular income. The
distinction often depends on the frequency and scale of your trading
activities. If you trade frequently and it’s considered a business, profits
may be treated as income and subject to higher tax rates. However, the tax
rates on CFD profits can vary widely. Capital gains tax rates are often lower
than income tax rates. Some countries have specific tax regimes for financial
trading, while others treat it under general income tax rules.


